Cotffee & Conversation

We thought it might be fun for some parents to visit and
share concerns over moving on to middle school.
Please join your Parent Liaisons and other parents!

Thursday, April 25th 9am
Bennett's Mill Middle School
Media Center

Looking forward to some fun conversation!

Cara Colson, SHES Parent Liaison
Carole D\/ce, FES Parent Liaison
Melanie Holt, BMMS Parent Liaison
Chr'\ssy O'Neal, CES Parent Liaison



